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Sign-In / Sign-Out Book 
 
 

When leaving the building, all ten-
ants are required to sign-out in the 
book provided at the front door 
prior to leaving. Upon returning all 
tenants are required to sign back 
in and get their temperature taken 
by someone in our front office. 
 
If you are unable to write in the 
sign-out book due to poor vision, 
please ask a staff person to assist 
you. 

 

 

 

Weekly Events at the Manor 

Monday, July 6 
  9:15 Morning Snacks (Dining Room)   
  1:00 Bingo (Dining Room) 
  2:15 Music & Happy Hour (Dining Room) 

Tuesday, July 7 
  9:15 Morning Snacks (Dining Room) 
  1:00 Shopping Trip to the Mall (Kiwanis Bus) 
  2:30 Afternoon Snacks (Dining Room) 
  3:00 Group Trivia (Dining Room) 

Wednesday, July 8 
  9:15 Morning Snacks (Dining Room)   
  1:30 Arts and Crafts (Dining Room) 
  2:15 Afternoon Snacks (Dining Room) 

Thursday, July 9 
  9:15 Morning Snacks (Dining Room)   
  1:00 Bingo (Dining Room) 
  2:30 Afternoon Snacks (Dining Room) 

Friday, July 10 
  9:15 Morning Snacks (Dining Room) 

Saturday, July 11 
  No Scheduled Activities 

Sunday, July 12 
  No Scheduled Activities 

Covid - 19 Updates 
 

You may have heard about  
changes to visiting policies and the 
easing of some restrictions for long
-term care facilities and assisted 
living that was mentioned in the 
news. We have not made any 
changes yet as we are waiting on 
the official directive from the VCH 
medical health officer and the  
Assisted Living Registrar before we 
change any of our policies. 
 

We will let all tenants and families 
know of any changes as they occur. 

Video Messaging 
 

If any tenants or family members 
are interested in trying out video 
messaging with their loved ones, 

please see Jenni from Activity  
Department and she will try to get 

it set-up.  
This is a great way to talk face-to-

face with your loved ones. 
 

Masks 

Tenants may require a mask or 
face covering for various things like 
going to the hairdresser or on an 

outing. We want to remind tenants 
that you are responsible for provid-
ing your own mask for these occa-
sions. Please ask family to provide 
you with masks as Kiwanis will not 

be providing masks to tenants. 


